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From: Dennis Skurulsky

To: Doug Koehler
Subject: Zoning change
Date: Sunday, January 30, 2022 1:58:30 PM
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.........................................................................................................................................................

Dear Mr. Koehler

I live in district 12 and I’m writing to you to express my concern and opposition for
the proposed zoning change for the land located on Saylesville and River Road. My
family built in this area to enjoy a rural lifestyle while still living and supporting
Waukesha City. This will be taken away with the proposed zoning change to RM-
3. Please understand that I am NOT against progress or change. I have no problem
with realistic improvements to our city. I am opposed to a 40’ structure like the
apartment complex being considered. That monstrosity will change the rural setting
forever! Both the height and land use of this possible structure just doesn’t fit in this
area. Thank you for listening and I hope you share my concerns of the proposed
zoning change at the February 17th meeting.

Sincerely,

Dennis Skurulsky
dskurulsk mail.com
262-370-7023

2712 Foxboro Court
Waukesha Wisconsin

Dennis Skurulsky
262-370-7023
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